
HT Update Friday 14/6/24  

 

Dear pupils, staff and parents/carers, 

 

Recognising Wider Achievement 

• It is important to us to recognise the wonderful achievements of our pupils in the 

wider curriculum.  

• You can see a lot of this on our Facebook page and recently in my update I included 

a link for the community to nominate pupils for wider achievement in the community.  

• I am very pleased to say that these nominations will be part of our Prizegiving on 

Thursday 27 June where we will include new prizes for volunteering in school and in 

the community. 

• In addition, we will have an achievement ceremony for volunteering and 

achievements in the area of health and wellbeing later early in the new session.  

 

Uniform 

• Our uniform policy is on our website and I am flagging this up to everyone to get 

ready for August. Microsoft Word - Final - Uniform Policy June 2023 (glowscotland.org.uk) 

• The most recent consultation took place in June 2023. Moving into the new school 

and the exciting new start this brings our community will be an ideal time to have 

another look at our uniform.  

 

P7 and Sports Day  

• It was wonderful to welcome our new S1s for their 2-day visit this week. They were 

a great credit to their primary schools and we are really looking forward to August. 

• Our sports day at Whitestone Park then in school was a real success with some 

great performances and a very nice atmosphere with the whole school together. 

 

I hope everyone has a nice weekend, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Kevin Ryalls 

Headteacher 

 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/sb/public/peebleshighschool/uploads/sites/3558/2024/05/07104756/Final-Uniform-Policy-June-2023.pdf

